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The Seaside! - Friday 14th June

As an end of year celebration we have arranged to take all the children to spend the day at
the seaside. This will be either Filey or Scarborough, depending on tide times.

The trip will take place on Friday 14th June. We will be travelling by coach, leaving promptly
at 9am and returning for hometime by 3.15pm

During the trip the children will spend time on the beach paddling and building sandcastles
and have some time in the park, including a picnic lunch.

We think this will be an amazing experience for them all to have a day out with all their
friends!

We would welcome parent helpers for this trip but we have limited spare seats on the coach.
Once the seats are all filled additional adults may travel themselves and join us there -
everyone welcome! Please message your class teacher if you are able to come and help.

Please could we ask for a voluntary contribution of £12 per child to cover the cost of the
coaches. We prefer payment by parentpay but we will accept cash in a named envelope to
the school office if you prefer. If we do not receive enough contributions the trip may not be
able to go ahead. We have also given the option for you to ‘gift another child’ on parentpay if
you wish to support a family who may struggle to pay.

If your child is in receipt of Free School Meals then the cost of this trip is already covered.
The children will need to bring a packed lunch but if your child is in Reception or KS1, orin
receipt of free school meals our kitchen can provide food for your child. Please indicate

using the attached form if this is something you require. They will still need to bring a bottle

of water and some top up snacks for other times in the day.

https://forms.gle/aMwweXogCQVpahnt5

More details of what the children will need to bring will be sent out nearer the time.

Yours sincerely

Vicky Hearson

Deputy Head/SENCO
v.hearson@ebor.academy
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